> Dear Sirs

> 

> I would like register my objections to the proposed development opposite my home.

> 

> This can already be a congested area as the lane is very narrow and to encourage more traffic by building further in it would be to the detriment of the area, amenity and community.  None of us like having our own driveways used as turning areas and the area which many use to turn into is in fact private.

> 

> The new building would be an ugly intrusion into the landscape within picturesque  village cottages.

> 

> In particular, it has already been decided in the past that the wall around the gardens of Lane Head must be retained as an intrinsic part of the village and conservation area.

> 

Frank Scouse

Whitt's End, Sibford Gower

> 

> 

> Sent from my iPad. 

> 

> 

> 

